An Opportunity to take part in the Mini United Nations 
Who would have thought that the answers to some of the biggest problems in the world lie in the small English village of Cheadle Hulme?  Model United Nations at Cheadle Hulme (MUNCH) saw the almost idyllic solutions to many of the issues plaguing countries today. Headway was made into the HIV/AIDS epidemic in Africa and the crisis in Darfur was comprehensively addressed. However, none of the solutions created in MUNCH 6 will actually be put into effect. That is because the key word in the title is “Model”. It is in fact a conference run by students for students between the ages of 15 and 18! 

It follows almost exactly the same mechanisms as the real UN and discusses the same topics with the same countries present. The various committees are chaired by students and the student delegates are given a country to research and represent at the conference! 

MUNCH is by no means unique, there are several schools around the U.K. that hold conferences;  Kingswood School in Bath  and Royal Russell School near London, to name but two, and schools and colleges in Europe and America. But at MUNCH, we pride ourselves on striving to make the most enjoyable conference we can. 

Our seventh MUNCH conference is being organised currently and is due to take place on the 6th and 7th of October 2007 and we are hoping to get over 300 students present representing over 80 countries. 
We are looking for schools who would like to join us next year either physically or electronically at conference or who are willing to act as advisers to those schools representing the countries in the Far East. If you are interested please get in touch with the organisers of MUNCH by visiting our website; (www.mun-ch.co.uk ) where you can visit various forums/chat rooms and get all the information on our conference. We look forward hearing from you! 

Oliver Duggan, Deputy Secretary General, MUNCH 7.

